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PARKING – NO PARKING – DARLING LANE GLEBE 09550205 
 

ITEM 28. PARKING – NO PARKING – DARLING LANE GLEBE 

TRIM RECORD NO: 2014/212362 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the allocation of “No Parking” at the 
western end of Darling Lane at the bollards at Cardigan Street. 

DECISION 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

The parking restriction has been requested as motorists are parking vehicles at this 
location and obstructing the driveway access of other residents.  

COMMENTS 

This section of Darling Lane is currently unrestricted for parking. 

CONSULTATION 

The City notified local residents and businesses in the area. There were 61 letters sent 
out with one response supporting the proposal and no responses opposing the proposal. 

FINANCIAL 

Funds are available in the current budget. 

ATTACHMENTS 

Parking –No Parking – Darling Lane Glebe 

John Gill, Engineering Traffic Officer 

 

 



DARLING LANE, GLEBE 

NO PARKING SIGNS AT THE END OF THE LANE 

PROPOSAL 

Proposed  
NO PARKING 
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